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November – A Month of Remembrance 

During this month of November, we particularly pray for those who have recently died,          

those whose anniversaries occur around this time and members of our families who are now 

with God. In school, our children have once again been reminded of the prayer for the dead 

below, which commemorates the faithful departed. Please help your child to learn this prayer 

at home. You may also find this prayer a very useful means of opening up conversations                    

regarding loss. If you or your child requires any support with bereavement issues,                             

please see Mrs Basson or Mrs Miles.                                                                                          

 

   

                                                                                                                       

 

School Virtue & Value Focus:  Compassionate and Loving                                                                                                                    

Compassionate towards others, near and far, especially the less fortunate;                                                                 

and loving by their just actions and forgiving words.                                                                                   

This weeks school attendance: 95.1%     School target attendance 97%                                                                                               

This weeks winning class is: Y5 & Y6 99%                                                                                                                             

Rec: 89.8%  Year 1: 97.3% Year 2: 98.3%  Year 3: 95.3%  Year 4: 96.7%   Year 5: 99%  Year 6: 99%                             

 

Confirmation – Enrolment Mass 

This Sunday, 6th November, Fr Moses is inviting all Confirmation candidates to a       

Confirmation Enrolment Mass at 9.15am. Please ensure your child attends this special 

Mass (in full school uniform) as part of their Confirmation preparation.                                                     

The Parish has also been informed that it will have its Deanery Visitation the weekend 

of Friday 3rd to Sunday 5th of December when Canon Paul Fitzpatrick will be visiting 

our school and Parish. Due to Canon Paul’s visit ,Fr Moses has moved our Year 6       

Confirmation to Friday 3rd February at 6.00pm, apologies for any inconvenience this 

change of date and time causes.  Please continue to keep our Confirmandi in your 

prayers as they continue their preparation for this sacrament. 

Eternal rest grant into them,                                                                                                

O Lord, and let perpetual                                                                                                    

Light shine upon them.                                                                                                       

May they rest in peace.                            

Amen 



Golden Certificates for this week                                                                                            

Nursery: Amalia & Marnie Reception: Atara &Nathaniel                                                                         

Year 1: Anays & Eromosele     Year 2: Kyro & Niveha                                                                          

Year 3: Aanaya      Year 4: Laurence & Sofia                                                                                 

  Year 5: Anayah & Angel     Year 6: Ebube & Shihon                                                                            

Mr Doyle: Devonte Y4 & Caitlin Y2                                                                                            

After School Clubs: 

Mondays: Netball—Y5 & Y6   3.15—4.15pm 

Tuesdays: Football—Y5 & Y6  3.15—4.15pm                                

Fridays: YMCA 2.15—3.30pm 

Coffee Morning 

Yesterday, we held our first coffee morning of the year for parents 

and carers. The coffee morning gave parents and carers the          

opportunity to have a chat with each other and 

to also speak to school staff.  We also introduced Saara and Nirad 

from a visiting  organisation, Maslaha, who will be working with us 

throughout the year to develop home school partnership links. 

Our next coffee morning will be after Mass on Thursday 17th November which is also 

our school feast day. Please join us for Mass at 9.15am in church or afterwards in the 

school hall at approximately 10.00am. We look forward to seeing you then! 

Wednesday Word for this week is…. Heaven                                                            

Our Father who art in heaven, hollowed be thy name.               

Thy kingdom come. They will be done on earth, as it is in heaven.                   

Give us this day our daily bread. 

Amen. 

Sports Report—Dodgeball Tournament  

On Tuesday, our Year 5 Dodgeball Team travelled to the Excel Sports Centre to take 

part in the Coventry Values Dodgeball Tournament. Our children played brilliantly 

and excelled in the focus values for the tournament – Respect,                                              

Teamwork and Honesty. 

Well done to our Year 5 team: Megan, Lariah, Nadish, Emmanuel, Wanga,                       

Viktor, Ivy and Micah. 


